
Report of the Alternate Chair 

Summer Assembly 2022 

Hello Northern Illinois,  

We are meeting today in Kankakee, at a great venue. Thank you to District 52 for all their hard work in 

getting this arranged.  

I have been busy with planning meetings for our 3 upcoming NIA Conferences, State Conference 2022, 

Big Book Conference 2022 and Spring Conference 2023, as well as the National Corrections Conference 

2022. The Conference Advisory Committee and I are putting together some location possibilities for the 

2023 Big Book Conference and 2024 Spring Conference, which we will present to the DCMs in a 

workshop in July.  

The GSR workshop last month was a success, and I’m looking forward to doing another in July as well.  

It was my pleasure to attend the District 70 monthly GSR meeting this month, and am happy to attend 

any I’m invited to in the future.  

Here are the planning meetings I have attended this year; 

1/18-District 21 district meeting 

1/21 D22 and D23 Spring Conference planning meeting 

1/30 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/13 BB 2022 Conference planning 

2/20 Spring Conference planning meeting 

3/3 Hyatt visit to go over Spring Conference contract 

3/6 BB 2022 Conference Planning 

3/20 Spring Conference Planning 

4/2 State Conference Planning 

4/10 Spring Conference Planning 

5/1 Big Book Conference Planning 

5/15 Spring Conference Planning 

6/2 Visited D70 District meeting 

6/4 Site Visit in Kankakee for June 11 Assembly 

6/4 State Conference Planning 

In Service,  

Dawn B 

NIA 20 Panel 72 Alternate Chair 



 

 


